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Hello Grizzly Families! 

We are thrilled to announce that our CHMHA Back to Hockey Plan has been approved by our Regional 

Director and we are able to begin our development programming at level 3B as per the Ontario Hockey 

Federation Return to Hockey Framework. 

Your coaches will be receiving their binders with our new procedures and protocols within the next 

couple of days. Our CHMHA plan will be available under “Links” on the CHMHA website. 

You will be asked to sign a form acknowledging the signs and symptoms of COVID-19. Each time you 

bring your player to the rink you are asked to review those symptoms and please keep your child home 

should any symptoms be present, or if you or your child has had exposure to someone with COVID-19. 

There are procedures outlined within both our CHMHA document and the OHF document that must be 

followed should your child be ill either at the rink or at home. 

We anticipate that all of our families will be extra diligent in keeping each other safe and healthy. We 

are very excited to be moving forward and able to get our players back on the ice even at this 

developmental phase. 

Please let your coach or executive know if you have any questions, 

We look forward to seeing you at the rink! 

 

 

Theresa Bailey, CHMHA President 

On behalf of your CHMHA Executive 

 

 

 

https://www.ohf.on.ca/media/tukpds4s/ohf-return-to-hockey_0731.pdf
https://www.ohf.on.ca/media/tukpds4s/ohf-return-to-hockey_0731.pdf
https://centrehastingsminorhockeyassociation.ca/Links/

